
From: Helen Leach
To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: National Popular Vote
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:14 AM

Rules Committee,

To whom it my concern: 
I want my vote to count so I feel the president should be elected by a national popular
vote........I don't want a bunch from the congress (electoral college) deciding who my vote
should go for and neither do I approve of there gerrymandering!!!! 
Sincerely, 
Helen E. Dawson-Leach

Helen Leach 
hedlva@live.com 
207 Schofield Drive 
Reedsport, Oregon 97467
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